Coming Events

-Keep July 10th open for the 5th annual Monster Garden Party of the Hornby Ball Clubs. 5-21ti

-Euchre in the Legion Hell, sponsored by the Legion W.A. on Tuesday, June 3rd at 8 p.m. Admisslon 35t.

LADIES' Lawn Bowling

OPENS

TUESDAY, JUNE 3

3.00 p.m.

at the Bowling Green on Edith Street

Newcomers will be welcome. Bring your lunch. Tea provided.

Membership Fee - \$6.00

Perents with children who will

start school next year are asked -June 18th is the date for Balby the Georgetown public school linafed United Church garden party board to submit information for the at Blue Mountain School. registration immediately. -The regular monthly meeting of Georgetown Women's Institute will

be held at the home of Mrs. Fred

Armstrong, McNab Street on Wed-

needay. June 4th at 8 p.m. Roll call

- please wear your oldest bat and

-It's coming! It's coming! The

annual big garden party, sponsored

by the Glen Friendship Club, Al

Harvey, headlined a big show. Fri-

-- Keep the date open for the

Robin Hood Cooking School, June

19th in St. George's Church base-

ment. Tickets are now on sale by

Church, Saturday, June 14th. Auc-

tion sale, rummage sale and bake

-Opportunity Day at Knox

WATCH OUR WINDOW for spe-

Fire which broke out in an up-

stairs clothes closet caused some

damage to Ross Thompson's home

at the Durham - McNabb corner

The brigade was called and the

blaze was soon extinguished. Luck-

ily the fire did not get into the par-

titions, but there was some damage

cials-Ernie's Radio, Roxy Thestre

day, July 4th is the date.

W. A. members.

Bldg., Phone 485.

this morning.

BIG DAYS 3

Thursday - Friday - Saturday

JUNE 5-6-7

JOIN THE CROWD AT

BRAMPTON FAIR GROUNDS

Big Parade Beauty Contest

Huge Midway

FARNELL'S

MINDS EYE

Quick frozen pure concentrated orange juice

Crispyflake SHORTENING 1 lb. pkg. 21c

2 tins 39c

PONY DRAW

SALE !

KLEENEX DELUXE

Table Napkins

SCHNEIDER'S

MONSTER BINGO -

BIRDS EYE

Orange Juice

pkg. of 50-Dinner Size

49c

Brampton Lions

JAMBO

from fire and water.

SOME DAMAGE IN

HOUSE FIRE TODAY

win a prize.

It is necessary to make early plans for classes, as in September two clauses will meet in the old school and two in the new. For this reason, as well as the name and birth date of children entering kindergarten, parents are saked to submit their street name as well. Children who will be 5 before November 1st are eligible to attend school in Sep-

ASK KINDERGARTEN

REGISTRATIONS SOON

The requested information, should be given to principal Harold Henry immadiately.

Born in Ballinafad Arch. Marshall Dies

A native of Ballimand, Archibald Marshall died in Brampton Hospital in his 87th year. He had broken his hip in a fall two weeks earlier. He was a son of James and Isabelle Marshall

He farmed for several years on the 5th Line East. Chinguscousy, then moved to Brampton forty years ago where he was employed with Brampton Milling Company until his retirement. His wife, Adelaide Grasby, predeceased him.

He is survived by three daughters, Isabel, Chicago, Mrs. A. H. Topham, Newmarket and Mrs. Blair Williams, Brampton, and five sons, David, John, James, Arch and Andrew, all of Brampton, and one sister, Mrs. Barbara Marshall, Agin-

LAWN BOWLERS OPENED SEASON HERE MONDAY

The local lawn bowlers opened the season with a bang on Monday night when a good number of the men and ladies joined in two fine games. After bowling lunch was served in the clubhouse. Several new members were out and the club will welcome any others will

wish to join. The greens and general set-up this year reflect great credit on the new officers, especially the grounds committee who have surely done a nice job. Nice cooperation was in evidence between the ladies and men's sections and arrangements are now being made for some tournaments in the very near future.

S.S. ASSOCIATION MEETS IN GLEN

Halton Deanery Anglican School Association met last night in St. Alban's parish hall, Glen Williams. The president, Mr. Kelly of Oakville was in charge and speaker was Rev. Stewart Wetmore, secretary of the General Board of Religious Educetion. Toronto.

A number from the various parishes in the deanery were present. The St. Alban's ladies served refreshments after the meeting.

ATTENDS NEPHEWS

wedding.

WEDDING IN TORONTO Mrs. Ellen Carney attended the wedding in Toronto on Saturday of

her cousin. John Holden, of Bexhill Court, Islington. Mr. Holden was married in St Mark's . Anglican . Church to Zoe Lomax. A reception was held at the bridegroom's home after the

FRED LAWRENCE WILL BE INSURANCE AGENT

Fred Lawrence, goalie with Georgetown Raiders for the past four seasons, is joining the sales staff of the Prudential Insurance Company. He will be associated with Wilf ... Hillis, who has been agent here for several years and will take a training course in Kitchener before starting to work in town. Since coming

WED SATURDAY IN GRACE UNITED CHURCH

to town from Port Dover, Fred has

worked at Arthur Scott Motors, Ltd.

On Victoria Day, the wedding took place in Grace United Church, Brampton of Mary Lenore, daughter of Mrs. W. C. Dobson and Roy Giffen Laldlaw, son of Mr. and Mrs. James Laidlaw, Norval.

The lucky winner of the "Lucky Farm" contest this week was Rac Scott, of Limehouse. . This was the sixth farm to be identified in this popular Herald feature

MACKENZIE NEWS

It was a good week-end for resting; if nothing else. This is the week to put in Reading Red Spot Stove coal, at the Spring price of \$24.50 per ton. Under our Budget plan for 8 tons of Nut or Blove you pay \$7.85 down and six monthly payments of \$11.65 or for 4 tone, the down payment. is \$0.80 and the monthly payments \$15.00,

See you pulling weeds. J. H. MACKENETE & BON

PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWS

THOR HANSEN SPEAKS TO ART STUDENTS

More than two hundred of the senior art students heard a most interesting lecture on Friday afternoon in St. John's Hall by the Denish artist, Mr. Thor Hansen, art director for the Public Relations Department of the British American Oil Company. Mr. Hansen spoke of his early interest in art and the following up of this hobby until it became his life work. 'He stressed the use of Canadian design and deplored imitative work. He impressed his audience with his original Canadian patterns and explained the theme of each, or the legend associated therewith. His interest in Canadian wildflowers, animals and trees was evident in his work. Mr. Hansen's effort to help his youthful listeners in art was received with appreciative enthusiasm.

In mentioning the drivers who took the boys to the soccer game in Toronto last Thursday evening. the names of Mr. Arthur Scott and Mr. Thompson were unintentionally omitted. Many thanks to those who made the pleasant evening possible for the boys who attended.

A softball game was held on Friday evening after four at Glen Williams, resulting 9-8 for Georgetown. On Monday at the close of the field day they met again in Georgetown for another fairly close

The religious instruction periods conducted each Friday morning by the local ministers ended for the term last week. The children have welcomed these weekly lessons and derived untold help and lasting benefits from them. Sincere thanks is extended to the clergy for their interest and effort towards the chil-

Tie Port Credit **Baseball Opener**

Port Credit and Georgetown played to a tie here Monday to open the local baseball season. In a game last week in Port Credit the home team won 4-2 in a tight match.

Monday's game made up for the scheduled opening on Victoria Day which was rained out. In spite of short notice and lack of a sound truck, 400 fens were on hand including Mayor Armstrong and Reeve Marshall, and the president of the Halton league, Pete McMullen. The lucky draw took place at the end of the 5th, and prizes were won by Don Barrager, Carole Lane and

Charlene Day. Now for the game. Port Credit took the lead in the first innings and kept increasing it till at the end of the 6th the score read 6 to 2 in their favour. Then the local boys started to unlimber some of their heavy artillery and tied it up. One more innings was played but the score ended in a tie as neither team scored in the seventh. Mel Jordan pitched the whole game for Georgetown but Port Credit was forced to use 3 pitchers.

The local boys are slowly rounding into shape and with the wealth of material to pick from they should give a real account of themselves from here on. Conches Footitt and Patterson have a real job on their hands to weed out just who they will be carrying throughout the season.

We have plenty of ball coming up here this week, Oakville being the visiting team tonight and Waterdown on Saturday afternoon. So join the crowd and see some real entertainment.

Provincial Constable Mac Wilson, son of Mr. and Mrs. Wellington Wilson of town, has been transferred from Port Credit detachment to the Brampton office.

The Little Beavers took advantage of the fine weather, and went on an observation hike last Monday.

The Eagle Cub Peck went oh a long hike to the sixth line and lowed the river to DeVries" flats.

Senfor Scouts are planning for a weiner roast this Thursday.

Come - See - Prove

Massey-Harris Field Day

FIELD DEMONSTRATIONS OF TRACTOR AND IMPLEMENT HYDRAULICS

New Machinery Developments, including COMBINE, HAY BALER, FORAGE HARVESTER AND THLAGE MACHINES, ETC.

Tuesday, June 3rd 2.00 P.M.

at the farm of BERT GARDHOUSE Malton Road (No. 7 Highway to Malton) JUST FOLLOW THE SIGNS

sponsored by

MURT ALLISON

MASSEY-HARRIS SALES and SERVICE

Phone 100

Georgetown

"Coast-to-Coast Massey-Harris Offers Most"

KINDERGARTEN - PRIMARY REGISTRATIONS

Georgetown children who will be 5 years old on or before October 31st, 1952, will attend Kindergarten-Primary in September.

Parents are asked to supply the following information to Principal Harold Henry immediately, in order that classes in the two schools can be arranged:

NAME, DATE OF BIRTH, STREET ADDRESS



11 BIG PRIZES FOR 25c THE DURHAM MEMORIAL ARENA

\$25,500.00

Membership Certificate Campaign

Georgetown Public Library NOTICE

SUMMER HOURS

During the months of June, July and August the Library will open on Saturday morning from 9.30 to 12.30 and will remain closed on Saturday evenings.

HOUR\$.

Monday 3.00 to 5.30; 7.00 to 9.00 Wednesday 3.00 to 5.30; 7.00 to 9.00 Saturday 9.30 to 12.30; 3.00 to 5.30

and Jim Buck,

he superivision of Don Hutchinson Scout Group solicits your support On Friday evening, June 6th at day and Thursday, May 38.36th 6.80 . p.m. the First Georgeoup Phone 485W, 845W, 8081 Boy Scout Group are holding The proceeds are for summer call Community suction sale at the Laces for the Scouts and Cube Training Lot besides to the Scouts and Cube Training Lot be added to the Scouts and Cube

MAXWELL HOUSE . COFFEE 1 lb. bag 99c YORK CANNED MEATS Bologna - 12 oz. tin 41c Lunch Tongue - 12 oz. tin 75c

Maple Leaf Cooked Ham - half lb. tin \$1.69